
ILS Products Committee Report 
WYLD Annual Business Meeting – June 5, 2020 

 

Committee Members: 

• Chair – Mary Jayne Jordan (2022) – jordanmj@crook1.com 
• Academic Representative – Beth Hronek (2022) – beth.hronek@nwc.edu 
• K-12 Representative:  Sally Hoover – (2021) hoovers@wcsd1.org 
• Large P.L. Representative – Elizabeth Albin (2022) – eaa71@ccgov.net 
• Small P.L. Representative – Brenda Mahoney-Ayres (2022) – 

bmahoneyayres@westongov.com 
• Small P.L. Representative – Wendi Walton (2021) – wwalton@linclib.org 
• Ex-officio State Library representative, Desiree Saunders – desiree.saunders@wyo.gov 

Minutes and other documents are available at 
https://library.wyo.gov/wyld/network/groups/products/ 

 
REPORT 
 
In September the ILS products committee completed a poll to select the best date for meeting. 
The second Thursday of the month at 11 am was the chosen. In October we meet at discussed 
whether or not we were ready to update the web document that displays our survey results for 
ILS products. It was determined there wasn't enough change to warrant a new document. In 
November, we discussed libraries that are looking at self-check systems, Symphony web and 
the additional purchases by the State Library to let libraries look at and test the product, and 
we talked about Natrona County's venture into Syndetics Unbound. We decided to omit the 
December meeting due to the busy holiday schedule so our next meeting date is January 9th. 
Although we have a full committee we are generally missing several members each time we 
meet, which is to be expected when assigned duties trump volunteer time on the committee. 
  
Respectfully submitted by Mary Jayne Jordan, ILS Products Committee Chair 
 


